UCSD CAMPUS NOTICE
University of California, San Diego

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR
January 29, 1993
ALL AT UCSD
SUBJECT: 1993 UCSD UNITED WAY/COMBINED HEALTH AGENCY DRIVE
Dear Colleagues:

On February 18, the UCSD 1993 United Way/CHAD campaign will begin. Last year UCSD was the
leading contributor among San Diego County's educational institutions. Without the dedication
of the faculty and staff who have generously volunteered time to assist with our drive, and the
generous contributions of the UCSD family, our success would not have been possible. We hope
to continue to lead the way with the 1993 United Way/CHAD campaign focus on increased
participation.

The UCSD community receives funding each year from the United Way/CHAD to help fund
health-related research projects administered by the University. These projects are funded
through organizations such as the Alzheimer's Association, American Heart Association, Burn
Institute, and the Leukemia Society of America.

In addition, our Early Childhood Education Center has been the recipient of United Way/CHAD
funds through donations made by faculty and staff who have designated contributions for this
purpose. Clearly, the relationship between UCSD and United Way/CHAD agencies is mutually
beneficial and one we are fortunate to have.

Please take the time to review the materials in your pledge packets and join me in supporting
this year's effort with your heartfelt contribution. On behalf of United Way/CHAD agencies,
thank you for your continued financial support and commitment.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Atkinson
Chancellor



